NOVEMBER 23, 2022

Dear Hopewell Families,

It’s been a short but sweet week. With So much to be thankful for | want to
acknowledge our Hopewell staff and students for displaying togetherness
and gratitude all year. We want to thank our PTA for all the goodies they
provided during conference week. Thank you to our families for reinforcing
the partnership between home and school during conference week and
always. We would be unable to do all of the extraordinary things at Hopewell
without our incredible students, staff and families. | hope everyone enjoys
time with their loved ones over the break. December is right around the
corner, and there is lots more to celebrate!

Have a Happy Thanksgiving! What’s new-

Lynn Chromiak, Principal When we return. “Green Bus Slips” for childcare
purposes will be allowed starting on Tuesday,
11/29/22. Click here to complete. Please complete
the slip and send it in with your child to give to the
main office. If you can not print, please email a copy
to rothp@sisd.org AND sheatsj@sisd.org. DO NOT
change the plan in pick-up patrol. Our office staff will
do that and you will receive a notification from PUP.
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https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=38938&FileName=22-23+Elem+and+JPLIS+Breakfast+Menu+SLSD+11-11-22.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=33008&FileName=Elem.+Menu+Dec.+2022.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=33008&FileName=Elem.+Menu+Dec.+2022.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18771&dataid=33014&FileName=Elem.+Menu+Nov.+2022.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18922&dataid=39046&FileName=Bus+Permit+-Green+Slip.docx.pdf
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12/09/22 PTA - Holiday event (evening)
12/12-12/16-PTA Elf Shop
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12/20/22-Wear "Ugly Sweater’

12/21/22- Wear red & green
. PTA ROCK Assembly
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SASSY MASSEY

Nider, 1

DECEMBER TITH AT DESA

Jillian Massey's wish was to spread cheer to ho
spirit of giving. Join her team of Smile Spreader
season for many tri-state fa

HOLIDAY - TOY DRIVE

Help Create a flurry of smiles by bringing a
new, unwrapped, non-plush toy to the even
To shop the toy wish list, visit:

WWWw.sassymassey.org
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food trucks
train rides
fun crafts

candy land
dj & music

hot cocoa bar
photos with santa

alpaca petting zoo
family activites




The staff and students of Hopewell Elementary invite

you to support the Sassy Massey Toy Drive in
memory of Jillian Massey. Jillian wanted to spread
“miles of smiles” to kids who are spending their
holidays in the hospital.

Please help us in supporting her wish to brighten up
their holiday by bringing an UNWRAPPED toy into
school by DECEMBER 9th and place it under the tree
outside Room 26. You may also go to
www.sassymassey.org to donate online through
Amazon. The toys will be delivered to children at
local hospitals throughout the Philadelphia and
Lehigh Valley areas. No plush/stuffed animals or any

toys with cloth. Thank you!




